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From: Matt <mstupak(@ix.netcom.com>

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 9:04 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Please don't change the FOREX leverage rules.

Dear Secretary,

Please leave the limits alone. The FOREX system's currently serving us very well. All you would be
doing is hurting the little investor.

Thank you,

Matthew Stupak



